
INSTALLATION MASS 

We are delighted to invite you to a special Mass on Sunday, October 8th at 10:30 am, where our new 
pastor, Fr. Roy, will be officially installed by the auxiliary bishop, Bishop Robert Kasun. This is a great 
opportunity to welcome Fr. Roy to our community and show him our support and prayers. Bishop 
Kasun is well-known by many of you and we are honored to have him preside over this important 
occasion. 

The installation Mass is a formal ceremony that recognizes the new pastor as the leader of the parish 
and affirms his commitment to serve the people of God. It is also a time for us, the parishioners, to 
renew our baptismal promises and pledge our cooperation and collaboration with Fr. Roy in his pastoral 
ministry. We are all called to be active members of the Church and share in the mission of Christ. 

After the Mass, we invite you to join us in the parish hall for a reception. We will have some platters of 
food to celebrate this joyful event.  

Please note that there will be no noon Mass on Sunday, October 8th. We hope that those who usually 
attend the noon Mass will come to the 10:30 am Mass instead. 

We look forward to seeing you on Sunday, October 8th at 10:30 am for this special Mass.  

Please come and show your support for Fr. Roy and our parish community. May God bless you all. 

Sincerely, 

The Parish Council 

CHOIR MEMBERS WANTED! 

The 9am mass choir is welcoming new members. No experience required. If 
you are interested, please email stpaultheapostleto@archtoronto.org  or call 
the Parish Office at 416-767-7054 for more details. 

FOR SALE 
Assumption Cemetery Plot - $3,000  

  (price is Negotiable) 

 

Located within the beautiful Catholic cemetery, 
you will find our Plot for sale. The plot is in the 
area dedicated for the Maltese and/or of Maltese 
descent, in section 3, grave/lot 48, range/row 5.  
The grave can accommodate up to two caskets or 
two cremations or one casket and one cremation. 
The grave/lot includes the Interment Right, which 
will be transferred to the new owner. The seller will 
cover the transfer fee. All other required services 
are extra. The final transfer of documents will have 
to be signed in person at the cemetery office. All 
surrounding lots have been sold. 
Please contact us by email at 

aportc560@rogers.com,  

or by calling 416 301-0615. 

 

 

We were delighted 
to have so many 
parishioners join us 
for the Malta 
celebration and 
reception last 
Sunday.  

 
You demonstrated your love for your homeland as 
you marked your independence day on 
September 21, 1964. We appreciate that many of 
you traveled far to be with us last Sunday. We 
look forward to seeing you again soon.  
 
Our parish will thrive as we gather to celebrate 
our cultural festivals and our weekly Sunday 
Eucharist. As Catholics, the Eucharist is the heart 
and the peak of our Christian faith. Coming 
together each Sunday is a wonderful way to grow 
in our faith as individuals and as a community. 
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Are you interested in becoming a Catholic or 
completing your initiation into the Catholic 
Church? If so, we have a wonderful opportunity 
for you. Starting on Saturday, October 7th, we will 
begin our RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults) program. RCIA is a process of learning, 
growing, and sharing in the Catholic faith. It is 
designed for: 
• Adults who were never baptized and want to 
receive the sacraments of Baptism, 
Confirmation, and Eucharist. 
• Baptized Christians from other 
denominations who wish to join the Catholic 
Church and receive the sacraments of 
Confirmation and Eucharist. 
• Baptized Catholics who did not receive the 
sacraments of First Holy Communion and/or 
Confirmation and want to complete their 
initiation. 

RCIA sessions will be held in the parish rectory 
on Saturdays from 9:15 am to 10:30 am. You will 
have the chance to explore the teachings and 
traditions of the Catholic Church, ask questions, 
and deepen your relationship with God. You will 
also be accompanied by a sponsor, a practicing 
Catholic who will support you and guide you 
along the way. 

If you are interested in attending these sessions, 
please speak to Fr. Roy or call the parish office 
for more information. We would love to welcome 
you into our faith community and journey with 
you towards the Easter Vigil, where you will 
receive the sacraments and become a full 
member of the Catholic Church. 

We also encourage parishioners of St. Paul to 
invite friends, relatives, or neighbors who feel the 
desire to become Catholic. Our task as baptized 
members is to bring others to Christ by joining 
the church he set up for our salvation. Let us 
share the joy of the Gospel with those who are 
seeking the truth and the love of God. 

Registrations for First Holy Communion and 
Confirmation classes are now open. Please take 
the appropriate form from the back of the church, 
or download it from our parish website:  

https://stpaultheapostleto.archtoronto.org  

Please return completed forms to the parish office. 
Those who register will receive all relevant 
information from our catechists. 

Alternatively, scan the appropriate QR code, which 
will enable you to register your child for the 
Sacrament online. 

First Holy Communion  Confirmation 

Welcome to St. Paul’s! Whether you are new or 
just visiting, we are delighted to have you join us 
for worship every Sunday. If you would like to 
become a member of our parish, please register on 
our website at  
https://stpaultheapostleto.archtoronto.org/en/
contact-us/parish-registration, or fill out the form 
at the back of the church. Don’t hesitate to 
introduce yourself to our parish staff and let us 
know how we can help you grow in your faith. We 
also invite you to get involved in any of our 
ministries. Just speak to Fr. Roy or contact the 
parish office for more information. 
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